
CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and
carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may
be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: [External] Endorsement of Feasibility Study for Hwy 407
Date: Monday, December 2, 2024 10:23:23 AM

 
 
 
From: Victoria Creese  
Sent: Monday, December 02, 2024 10:22 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Endorsement of Feasibility Study for Hwy 407

 

 
I am resident of York Region. My daughter lives in Waterloo and I frequently visit with her to
help out in her business. The most efficient way of getting there is along Hwy 407 but it is
costing me lots of money as the tolls are very expensive.
 
Therefore, I am in support of Councillors Marilyn Iafrate and Rosanna DeFrancesca's
resolution to investigate the buy back of Hwy 407 and implement a one-year pilot study on
the effect of subsidizing tolls. I believe lower tolls would increase usage of Hwy 407 as more
people would use it instead of Hwy 401. A win-win solution for drivers.
 
Thank you,
Victoria Creese
Stouffville, Ont.
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